
Bismarck-Mandan MPO

METROPOLITAN
TRANSPORTATION PLAN

WHAT’S NEW AND WHAT’S NEXT? UPCOMING
PUBLIC INPUT 
MEETINGS

JULY 10, 2019
9:00 to 11:00 AM
Bismarck State College 
National Energy Center for 
Excellence - Room #433 
1200 Schafer Street
Bismarck, ND

JULY 10, 2019
6:00 to 8:00 PM
Mandan City Hall
205 2nd Avenue NW
Mandan, ND

JULY 9, 2019
6:00 to 8:00 PM
Lincoln City Hall
74 Santee Road
Lincoln, ND

Back in October, we held three workshops in Bismarck, Mandan, and 
Lincoln to find out the transportation priorities of the community. We asked 
about transportation goals, performance areas, and emerging issues and 
asked the public to identify potential transportation network improvements 
including new and/or widened roads, bridges, railroad grade separations, 
interchanges, multimodal improvements, and transit corridors. 

Using preferences the public provided in October we’ve been working to 
understand the impacts different roadway projects and concepts have on 
the transportation system through 2045. We again are asking for your 
input to help us identify projects that are a good investment for the 
transportation system. Using public input we receive in July, we will 
complete the process of prioritizing projects and policies for the 
Bismarck-Mandan MPO based on expected revenue through the year 
2045.  Please join us for one of three planned meetings we have 
scheduled in the weeks ahead. 

STAY
CONNECTED

Public comments welcome!
Wade Kline
728 East Beaton Drive
West Fargo, ND 58078

or to Wade.Kline@kljeng.com 
with "MTP Public Input" 
in the subject line

Website
Information regarding the  
Metropolitan Transportation Plan 
will be housed on the project's 
 
website: www.Arrive2045.com

 

 


